
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
Apologies for the change of dates and times but we have had to reschedule the following event, I hope this has 
not caused much disruption for you. Please  
 
We would like to invite you to a very special Year 3 Inspire Workshop, an event that promises to be both informative and 
enjoyable! At Uplands Manor Primary School, we believe that parental involvement is key to nurturing a love for learning 
in our students, and this workshop is designed to inspire and support your child's development. The primary focus of the 
workshop will be working together but it will also be an opportunity to:  

• Take part in a fun but purposeful session with your child. 

• Explore seasonal foods and create a seasonal food tart. 

• Ask questions in a comfortable environment. 

• Share ideas with other parents and school staff. 

• Enjoy refreshments!  
 
3G - Tuesday 16th April at 9.00am  
3S - Wednesday 17th April at 9.00am  
3P - Thursday 18th April at 9.00am  
3GS - Friday 19th April at 9.00am  
 
As you will be working with your child, we would really appreciate your support and attendance. To confirm your place, 
please return the updated  
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding in this matter. 
 
Miss Geinda 
Year 3 Lead 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
Year 3 Inspire Workshop  

I would like to attend the Year 3 Inspire Workshop.                                                        Yes  No                                                    
 

 
 

 


